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TITLE OF REPORT:  NOTICE OF MOTIONS 
 
The following motion has been submitted to consider a motion previously rejected, due notice 
of which has been given in accordance with Standing Order 4.8.15(b). 
 
In accordance with paragraph 4.8.15(b) of the Council’s Constitution, we the undersigned 
twelve members support the following motion being considered by Full Council at its meeting 
on 28 November 2024:  
 
“That Full Council considers a report and recommendations on the North of Stevenage 
Masterplan at its meeting on 28 November 2024, following reconsiderations by the Project 
Board.” 
 
It is noted that the land to the north of Stevenage is allocated for development in the Council’s 
Local Plan (NS1 Policy SP16), as a strategic site. The Council’s adopted Local Plan polices 
requires preparation of such a Masterplan. 
 
The motion of 11 July 2024 was lost, as per the debate, on the basis that there would be 
further examination by the Council’s Local Plan Project Board of issues raised during debate. 
 
The Project Board has considered these matters, and therefore the Masterplan has been 
referred for approval. There is no reason to delay reconsideration of the matter by Full Council. 
 
The Council therefore resolves to consider any similar referral motions from Cabinet / 
motion 
 
12 Members signed. 
 
Signed by:  
 

 



 

 
 

 


